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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
July 16, 2018 

 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ-2018-15) 

FOR 

DEVELOPMENT TEAMS 

The following clarifications, amendments, additions and/or deletions are hereby made a 
part of the RFQ for “Development Teams”. This Addendum addresses DHA 
responses to vendor’s questions regarding the aforementioned RFQ and DHA’s 
response to same. 
 
DHA’s RESPONSE TO QUESTIONS: 
 
Question #1: There was an article in the Dallas News that referenced properties in 

the Dallas area in need of redevelopment.  Dallas’ public housing 
agency has an offer it hopes real estate developers can’t ignore.  Will 
these properties be included in the RFQ that is currently released or is 
there a separate RFQ?  I appreciate your assistance and clarification. 

Response: Developers interested in any of these sites should submit their 
qualifications statement under the current RFQ. 

 
 
 
Question #2: Our company is interested in receiving more information regarding the 

Uptown, Oak Lawn and Oak Cliff redevelopment. Who would be the 
best person to contact for this exciting endeavor? We’re looking 
forward to gaining more insight in the near future. 

Response: DHA currently has a Request for Qualifications for Development 
Teams (“RFQ”) open for development partners who are interested in 
working with DHA. If you are interested in partnering with DHA to 
develop one of its properties or a privately held property, please submit 
a qualifications statement under this RFQ.  The RFQ may be obtained 
from DHA’s website atwww.dhantx.com. 

 
 
 
Question #3: I am currently going through the site selection process for the most 

recent DHA RFQ and I had a question regarding the jurisdiction of the 
DHA for potential sites. Is there a map to show this? Or is it just the 
City of Dallas and the ETJ? 

Response: DHA is interested in partnering with developers who want to develop 
properties to meet DHA’s mission to provide affordable housing 
throughout its seven county jurisdiction as provided by the Court in the 

http://www.dhantx.com/


Addendum No. 1 – Development Teams RFQ 2018-15 

 
DHA ● Procurement Department ● 3939 N. Hampton Road ● Dallas, TX 75212 ● (214) 951-8452 

Page 2 of 2 

 

Walker et al. housing desegregation lawsuit. These include Dallas, 
Collin, Denton, Rockwall, Ellis, Kaufman, Tarrant Counties. 

 


